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Parent Tours for prospective Reception Class Entry September 2024 
 

If you have a child who is due to start Reception in September 2024 we warmly invite you to book one of our 
school tours which will run on mostly Tuesdays and Thursdays, plus one Friday (please see below for dates). 
Each tour lasts approximately 45 minutes. 

 
Spaces are strictly limited to 6 prospective families at each session only. This means a maximum of 2 members 
from a household may attend. Please do not bring any children or infants with you. 

 

Start time 
(Please arrive 5 
mins earlier) 

September October November January 

9.45am 22.9.23 - FULL 5.10.23 - FULL 9.11.23 - FULL 11.1.24 
 26.9.23 10.10.23   23.11.23 - FULL  

   28.11.23 - FULL  

1.30pm 26.9.23 5.10.23  11.1.24 
  10.10.23  

  19.10.23 - FULL  

 

 
Please contact the school office to book one of the above tours and we look forward to welcoming you to our 
school. 

 
Unfortunately, we are unable to accommodate any tour requests outside of these dates/times above. 

 

 
Kind Regards 

 
 
 

 

Ms J Devine 
Head teacher 
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